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Dear Friends in Samoa, 

 
How have you been? Mr. Takayama(Science expert) and Mr. Honda (Math-

ematics expert) have continued their activities enthusiastically. 
They observed the demonstration lessons by Samoan teachers at Saina 

Primary School on June 30th and July 1st. It’s amazing that Samoan teach-
ers conducted the PMSP style lessons to their students. 

During the period between July 6th and July 17th, two experts conducted 
the PMSP course at Falefitu Primary School just as they did at Saina Pri-
mary School. 
Eleven teachers including the school principal attended this course. 

        
   “I can light up the miniature bulb.”          “Oh, it’s difficult to find the area.” 

       

The experts taught the real students. 



        
            @ Saina P/S                         @ Falefitu P/S 
 

The PMSP team visited Savai’i Island on July 10th. The students were 
preparing for the national literacy week. 
 

Finally the PMSP team had the promotion activity at the MESC on July 
23 & 24 as part of the program for the National Literacy Week. More than 
100 Primary and College students visited our corner and enjoyed the simple 
science experiment and mathematics quiz. 

 

         
The pilot school students with the experts     College students enjoyed lighting up the  

at Savai’I Island                              miniature bulb at the MESC. 

 

Mr. Takayama and Mr. Honda left Samoa on July 29th and will be back 
here in October. Thank you both experts and see you again! 
                                          
                                         By Michiko, Project Coordinator 


